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14th March 2022 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
On Thursday 31st March, we will be having an Easter Service, from 2pm to 3pm, on 
The Green opposite the school. We would like to invite you to celebrate with us and 
enjoy some of the Easter learning that the children have been doing. 
 
We look forward to seeing lots of our families. 
 
Miss Willcocks 
RE lead 
 


